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District 58 school closures extended
through April 30
Dear District 58 Families and Sta�,

This a�ernoon, Governor J.B. Pritzker announced an extension of his Stay at Home Order to Thursday, April 30.

District 58 has partnered with the Governor’s O�ice, local and national health agencies, and the DuPage County

Regional O�ice of Education to determine when schools can safely reopen. District 58 had anticipated returning

to school on Wednesday, April 8; however we will now be extending this closure to through Thursday, April 30,

although this closure could last longer. 

District 58 plans to send all families and sta� an updated e-learning communication on Wednesday, April 1

(tomorrow). Until then, we wish each of you a healthy and safe spring break.

Sincerely,

Downers Grove Grade School District 58 

See District 58’s COVID-19 resource webpage for more information!

https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdg58.org%2Fblog%2F2020%2F03%2F31%2Fdistrict-58-school-closures-extended-through-april-30%2F&text=District+58+school+closures+extended+through+April+30
https://facebook.com/sharer.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fdg58.org%2Fblog%2F2020%2F03%2F31%2Fdistrict-58-school-closures-extended-through-april-30%2F&t=District+58+school+closures+extended+through+April+30
https://www.linkedin.com/cws/share?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdg58.org%2Fblog%2F2020%2F03%2F31%2Fdistrict-58-school-closures-extended-through-april-30%2F
https://dg58.org/covid-19-resources/
https://twitter.com/DGDistrict58
https://dg58.org/



